
From: ttm06@hotmail.com 

To: barnettb@rochesterhills.org; mayorbarnett07@gmail.com 

Subject: LDFA appointment 

Date: Fri, 25 Feb 2011 18:41:29 +0000 

 

Dear Mayor Barnett, 

  

I recently received notice that my term on the LDFA expires on March 31, 2011.  I have decided to not 

seek re-appointment to this committee.  I have served on the LDFA for many years and watched many 

positive and exciting things happen in the area, from the start of the SMART ZONE and the incubator 

with Oakland University, to the building of the new M59 entrance/exits ramps to Adams and the recent 

completion of Technology Drive through to Adams.  All these activities have helped to promote business 

growth in Rochester Hills and I am proud to have been a part of them. 

  

I feel it is time to let a new voice come to the LDFA.  It is important to cultivate new and future leaders 

for the city.  The LDFA is one opportunity for you to appoint someone new and bring a new voice, a new 

face and new leadership to this committee and the city. 

  

Thank you for letting me serve the city for so many years on this committee.  There are still many 

challenges and opportunities ahead and I know you will find someone deserving to be appointed to the 

LDFA. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Theresa Mungioli 


